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JUD 1:8 Yet in the same manner these men, also by dreaming, defile the flesh,
and reject authority, and revile angelic majesties.

JUD 1:9 But Michael the archangel, when he disputed with the devil and argued
about the body of Moses, did not dare pronounce against him a railing
judgment, but said, "The Lord rebuke you."

JUD 1:10 But these men revile the things which they do not understand; and the
things which they know by Instinct, like unreasoning animals, by these things
they are destroyed.

JUD 1:11 woe to them! For they have gone the way of Cain, and for pay they
have rushed headlong into the error of Balaam, and perished in the rebellion
of Korah.

JUD 1:12 These men are those who are hidden reefs In your love feasts when
they feast with you without fear, caring for themselves; clouds without water,
carried along by winds; autumn trees without fruit, doubly dead, uprooted;

JUD 1:13 wild waves of the sea, casting up their own shame like foam;
wandering stars, for whom the black darkness has been reserved forever.

JUD 1:16 These are grumblers, finding fault, following after their own lusts;
they speak arrogantly, flattering people for the sake of gaining an advantage.

JUD 1:17 But you, beloved, ought to remember the words that were spoken
beforehand by the apostles of our Lord Jesus Christ,

JUD 1:18 that they were saying to you, "in the last time there shall be
mockers, following after their own ungodly lusts."

JUD 1:19 These are the ones who cause divisions, worldly-minded, devoid of the
Spirit.

JUD 1:20 But you, beloved, building yourselves up on your most holy faith;

praying in the Holy Spirit;

JUD 1:21 keep yourselves in the love of God, waiting anxiously for the mercy
of our Lord Jesus Christ to eternal life.

JUD 1:22 And have mercy on some, who are doubting;

JUD 1:23 save others, snatching them out of the fire; and on some have mercy
with fear, hating even the garment polluted by the flesh.

REV 2:13 'I know where you dwell, where Satan's throne Is; and you hold fast
My name, and did not deny My faith, even in the days of Antipas, y witness,

My faithful one, who was killed among you, where Satan dwells.

REV 2:14 'But I have a few things against you, because you have there some who
hold the teaching of Balaam, who kept teaching Balak to put a stumbling block
before the sons of Israel, to eat things sacrificed to Idols, and to commit
acts of Immorality.

REV 9:20 And the rest of mankind, who were not killed by these plagues, did
not repent of the works of their hands, so as not to worship demons, and the
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